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Dear Enfield Council.
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

I am writing to object to the following policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11;
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 10; POlicy SA45: Land between
Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, Page 374;
Policy SA52 page 372" and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279.

Most of these green belt sites are part of the historic and unique Enfield Chase, the
remnants of which are a valuable landscape asset. The garden centres and Merryhills
footpath are a vital resource for the wellbeing of local residents.

I appreciate the need for housing development to meet the needs of Enfield's population
but feel this should take place on existing brownfield sites rather than by releasing parts of

the Green Belt, which once they are gon will be lost to the borough forever.

The comments provided in this response are my own views.



